
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 -  Ayla, for all of her work whilst 
isolating, well done! 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

Monday 29th November 2021 

Year 2 - Sophie, for throwing herself into 
every challenge with a big smile  

Year 3 - Phoebe, for working hard and  
getting on despite not feeling well. 

Year 4  - Lola, for having a great attitude 
on our Greek day. 

Year 5 - Violet, for having a fantastic  
first  week in Class 5. 

Year 6 -  Ross, for putting 100% effort  
into everything he does. Well done! 

EYFS -  William, for making an excellent 
start in Nursery and trying hard with all  
of his activities. 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2021 
Friday 3rd Dec. -  School closed for staff  

training day   
Friday 10th Dec.  -  Christmas Jumper and Lunch Day 

Friday 10th Dec  -  Christmas Service in Church Y2 to Y6   

3:30pm  -  4:30pm (To be confirmed) 

Tues 14th Dec AM-  EYFS Festive Forest Fun  

Tues 14th Dec PM-  Y1/2 Festive Forest Fun 

Weds 15th Dec AM -  Y3/4 Festive Forest Fun 

Weds 15th Dec PM -  Y5/6 Festive Forest Fun  

Thurs 16th Dec  -  Whole School trip to the panto at          

The Witham  

Fri 17th Dec -   School breaks up for Christmas   

Thurs 6th Jan  -   School re-opens after Christmas 

Chistmas Pantomine 
 

We have tickets booked for the 
whole school to attend the  

pantomime Sleeping Beauty  at The Witham if  
restrictions allow on the morning of Thursday 16th 

December. 
 

Cost is £5 and can be paid via ParentPay. 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

EYFS - Emily 
Year 1 - Esmae 
Year 2 - Myron 

Year 3 - Lilly 
Year 4 - Freddie 

Year 5 - Hal 
Year 6  -  Matthew 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 
EYFS - Summer 
Year 1 - Lily P 
Year 2 - Grace 
Year 3 - Lottie 
Year 4 - Robin 
Year 5 - Finley 
Year 6  -  Elsa 

 
Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where roots  

grow and seeds flourish.  Luke 8:4-15 

Christmas Church Service 

Friday 10th December 3.30pm -  4.30pm 

Our carol service will take place immediately after school in St 

Mary’s Church—restrictions allowing. Parents are welcome to 

join our service and children can be taken home at the end. 

Christmas Jumper and Christmas Lunch Day  
Friday 10th December. 

Everyone can wear their Christmas Jumper 
for a  

donation of £1 towards  Save the Children. 

Current Restrictions due to Covid 
Our current restrictions will continue until at 

least   
Thursday 2nd December.  

Christmas Raffle 

Raffle tickets for sale £1 per ticket and can be  

purchased via ParentPay or in school. The raffle will be drawn on 

the 10th December. 


